Monday, September 30, 2024 12:28 PM

To whom it may concern;

| am a customer of Navitas KY NG, LLC, Eakly, OK, 73033.
This is a company that supplies our community with
natural gas. They have recently requested a gas rate
increase. The rate increase is so large that if granted, it
would put a hardship on the people in our community.
Almost everyone is on a fixed income that is very small.
Several people have incomes less than $2000 a month.

We feel that this increase is going to put an added
burden on senior citizens, which comprises our
community.

We ask that you consider the burden that the increase
would put on our elderly. With the cost of living rising so
rapidly, many of us have had to cancel our home
insurance & cut out many other things that we can no
longer afford.

Please consider us when u make the decision to grant a
rate increase.

Sincerely.

Customers of Navitas
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